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CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 
 
 

The regular meeting of the 
San Benito County 

Vet’s Park Commission 
Scheduled for 

MONDAY, JANUARY 2, 2023, AT 5:00 P.M. 
in the Board of Supervisors Chambers 

481 Fourth Street, Hollister, CA 
has been cancelled. 

 
The next special Commission meeting will meet on  

Monday, April 3, 2023, at 5:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Angelika Rangel 
        ANGELIKA RANGEL 
       IWM STAFF SERVICES SPECIALIST  
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